**Environment Department** 



1st February 2010

Dear Marcus.

I am writing a note of thanks to you and the team at Ecoprod Technique for providing a solution for our restaurant washroom areas. As you already know, we were having frequent issues with urinal installations causing bad odour and blockages.

Having tested various reduced water and waterless retrofit systems we had decided that such technology was not totally successful. The ideal results were not realised until we trialled the Urimat products.

I am pleased to confirm that, having now installed Urimat in over 400 restaurants, we can report that these products are well made, functional, easily maintained and have a good aesthetic appearance.

Ecoprod has contributed to our Environment Strategy with a huge reduction in water consumption and a consequent significant reduction in CO<sup>2</sup> emissions.

I would also like to mention that our customers have commented positively on the odour-free atmosphere now found in our washrooms.

Once again many thanks for all your support.

Kind regards

Peter Schroeder

**Environment Consultant** 

AAL

